
 
 
 

November 23, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear University of Manchester staff, 
 
Thank you so much for raising a wonderful £679.66 in aid of Dogs Trust, over the past year. 
It was so kind of you to choose to fundraise for Dogs Trust and we are incredibly grateful for 
all your support. 
 
The aim of Dogs Trust is to give stray and abandoned dogs a second chance at a brighter 
future with responsible, caring new owners. We are funded entirely by the generosity of our 
supporters and without your support it would be simply impossible to care for over 15,000 
stray and abandoned dogs at our 21 rehoming centres.        
 
Thanks to the support of wonderful people like 
you, we can continue to provide all the dogs in 
our care with the essential exercise, medical 
treatment, comfort and all the love and 
snuggles they need until we can find them the 
loving homes they deserve. And it means no 
healthy Dogs Trust dog is ever put down.   
 
9 year old Porridge (pictured right) found his 
forever home earlier this year when he was 
rehomed from Dogs Trust Loughborough. He 
has settled in so well and loves spending his 
days playing with his toys and snuggling up on 
the sofa. 
 
It is only due to the kindness of our loyal 
supporters that we can do so much for our four-legged friends. So, on behalf of all the dogs 
in our care, thank you once again for your generous donation.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Holly Grant 
Community Fundraising Assistant
 


